
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Planning Department 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Wayne Ogle, Assembly President 
Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly Members 

THRU: Charlie Pierce. Mayor~ 
FROM: Max Best, Planning Director((!'; 

DATE: September 26, 2019 

RE: Request to Postpone Hearing on Ordinance 2019-24, Adopting KPB 
20.80, Subdivision Private Streets and Gated Subdivisions (Mayor) 

The administration requests that the assembly postpone the hearing on 
ordinance 2019-24 to November 5, 2019 to allow more time for the Planning 
Commission and the cities in the borough to consider and comment on this 
ordinance. On September 23, 2019 the Planning Commission postponed its 
consideration of this ordinance until October 14, 2019, to give the cities more 
time to review it and to give staff more time to talk with the cities and answer 
their questions about it. Additionally, staff has submitted a number of 
amendments to the Planning Commission. 

Your favorable consideration of this request would be appreciated. 


